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Legal Notice  
 

Please Take Notice:  That the Village of Rhinebeck Board of Trustees will 
be holding a special meeting on Wednesday, June 13, 2012 at 7:00 pm.  The 
purpose of this meeting is a public hearing on the bonding of the 
construction of a new police station and any other business which may arise. 
 
Gail Haskins 
Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 
 
 
 


